
Beamish Road, Billingham, TS23 3DX
T: (01642)870003
E: enquiries@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk
W: www.stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk

^yygl^j
Ar-iri/unu_ ..::^'y!&

7f

Headteacher: Mrs. C. Humble
CEO: M Shorten M.Ed., BA (Hons)

Chair of Directors: Y Coates

8 September 2023

Dear Parents and carers,

Year 11 Parents' Evening
Tuesday 19 September 2023

I hope this finds you well.

At the end of the summer term, our Year 10 students sat their end of year exams, for which you
received a progress report at the end of last academic year.

I am delighted now to invite you to the Year 11 Parents' Evening on Tuesday 19 September from
4.00 - 6.30pm. This will be an opportunity for you to speak to your child's subject teachers about
their progress.

Appointments will need to be booked using the on-line booking system and this will go live from
midnight on Sunday 10 September 2023. Should you require any help using this system, please
contact our school Admin team and they will be happy to offer help.

On this evening, you will also attend a short presentation that will give you advice and tips for how
you can best support your child whilst they are in their final GCSE year. We are also pleased to
confirm that several Post 16 providers will also be in attendance should you want to check any
dates for Open Evenings or have any general queries.

Should you have any questions regarding this evening, please do not hesitate to contact Mr.
McAuley, Deputy Headteacher for the Quality of Education, at the academy on
mcauleym@stmichaels. bhcet.org.uk

I look forward to seeing on Tuesday 19 September.

Yours sincerely,

rsfrs. Clare M Humble
Headteacher
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